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Dear Jonathan,

The IEEE P802.3bm Task Force would like to thank the OIF for its liaison letter with accompanying draft
documents. We are rapidly moving toward a draft of our document and this information has been very
helpful to our task force.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to continued dialogue with the OIF.

Sincerely,

Daniel Dove
Chair, IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force <ddove@apm.com>

' This document solely represents the views of the IEEE P802.3bm Task Force, and does not necessarily
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, IEEE 802 or the IEEE 802.3 Working Group.



